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Dear parents and carers, 

Myton Hospice Fund Raiser 
Choir children and recorders group from years 5 and 6 will be singing and playing in 
The Royal Priors on Thursday 19th December to raise money for Myton Hospice. 
Parent Suirveys 
Thank you to those parents who have returned their surveys, and your comments. 
Feedback to follow soon! 
Selection Box Raffle 
Please send in 50p  with your child (small envelopes available in the school reception 
area) if they would like to be entered for the Christmas Selection Box Raffle. The   
raffle winners will be drawn in assembly on Friday 20th December.  
Scholastics Book Fayre  
Please note that the Scholastics Book fayre is on in the school hall from 5th December 
between 3.30-4.00pm. All books are HALF PRICE!!! 
Christmas Holidays 
Please note that school breaks up fror Christmas on Friday 20th December. School is 
closed on Monday 6th January for teacher training (INSET). The Spring term begins 
on Tuesday 7th January 2014. 
Christmas Post Boxes  
A reminder that we shall put the Christmas post box in the entrance hall / reception 
area the week commencing 9th December so that children can post Christmas cards to 
their school friends if they wish. Please remind your child about recycling envelopes. 
We will have a collection box for recycling old Christmas cards in January. 
PTA News 
Many thanks to our PTA and Asda, who have raised £200 for the PTA fund. Thank 
you to everyone who shops at Asda, and voted for us with their green tokens. The 
PTA fund has supplied every class with wonderful books for their book corners, and 
games for wet play times. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support! Congratulations to Class 4 
again~ who can beat them next week?! 

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 90.3% 
Class R AH: 91% 
Class 1 LC: 90.3% 
Class 1KH: 94.45% 
Class 2: 98.2% 
Class 3: 96.25% 
Class 4: 98.8% 
Class 5: 95.2% 
Class 6: 98.7% 
Overall Attendance: 94.8% 

Congratulations to to Class 4 once again!  

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Sydenham Super Stars! 

Friday 29th November, 2013 








